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VIII. Unclassified Professionals Committee Report – Maria Beebe:  Jenny and Shana gave the 
same presentation to the Unclassified Professionals Committee.   Jeff Barns attended the 
October 15 meeting.  Parking Services is 100% self-sustaining.  He provided information on the 
tiers and the amounts charged for parking.  There were 300 sold making under $28,000.  The 
Division of Vehicles will come to campus on November 19 and renew driver’s licenses.  




